State Gas Pipeline PO. Box 2511
ATenneco Company p Houston, Texas 77001 ‘
(713) 757 8492

June 19, 1984

Ms. Melba Carpenter

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Well Connects
Tatum Basin Field
H. E. Yates Company

Dear Ms. Carpenter:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation this afternoon, this is our
Notice of Well Comnect.
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On May 1, 1984, State Gas Pipeline Company connected and flowed gas
from the Richardson Unit #1 Well and the Duncan Unit #3 Well. On

May 24, 1984, the Duncan Unit #2 Well was connected and gas was flowed.
All of the above gathered gas is delivered to Llano, Inc. at their
McDonald North Station.

I apologize for the delay in making this connection report.
Very truly yours,
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Robert P. Otjen
cc: H. R. Hunter
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